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Welcome Cadets and Staff to Volk Field 

Passing through this gate, cadets startsthe 2013 encampment  

experience. 

Photo by 2nd Lt. Lad J. Vrany 

Time to get to work!  Cadets arrived from Southern Wisconsin on a bus, now they have to unload the van and trailer.   
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Inspections and Checking In 

The cadets’ luggage are checked for contraband.  Items not allowed are placed in Ziploc bags to be retrieved at the end of  

encampment. 
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After baggage inspections, cadets go through in-processing with the administrator and then receive their linens. 
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  Starting to look spiffy!              Hospital bed corner time! 
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Meal Time 

Even in chow lines, cadets march in step and hit the  

corners. 
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                    The picture speaks for itself.                                                 The mess hall recognizes units that regularly use Volk Field. 
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 “No, you are not going to take my picture!”  Well, she doesn’t 
look too upset about the idea.   
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           Palatable meals are served three times daily.                     Senior members get enjoy the nutritional meals as well. 
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Wisconsin Basic School 

Cadets will get their exercise all week by marching in formation everywhere they go. 
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“Present Arms!” 
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Wonder what these cadets are so intensely looking at? 
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Cadets in their first class of the afternoon. 
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No time is wasted—Reading and studying military style! 
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Great Lakes Region Cadet Honor Academy 

Cadets practice by marching to class in color guard  

formation. 
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Making their good better and their better best. 
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“Port arms!” 
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Holding the practice stick to stay in a straight line. 
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Practice makes perfect for the honor guard. 

Photo by Cadet Staff 

Working with the “practice” riffles before lunch.  
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Wisconsin Cadet Academy 

Cadets marching to classes in their assigned flights. 
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Cadets learning about leadership from Major Nina Schmitt, WCA director.  The majority of the time 

for the first few days of encampment, are spent in classroom sessions before the hands-on activities 

and exercises begin. 
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Wisconsin Staff School 

Attentive cadet staff taking it all in. 
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Cadet Captain Brya Russell, WCA Leadership 
officer, is waiting patiently for the cadets. 
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Cadet Lieutenant Colonel Scott Steele, cadet commander, 
is reviewing information with his cadet staff.  Meetings are 

held frequently to help encampment run smoothly. 
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Cadet 2nd Lieutenant Boaz Fink, support staff, 
took a picture of an uninvited guest on Cadet Ma-
jor Kevin Felix’s arm.  The mosquito is the official 

Wisconsin bird!  (Just kidding folks, though with all 
the rain this year, mosquitoes are in abundance.) 
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